
April 15, 2014 

To whom it may concern, 

I write to confirm that Tania Burris was employed by the Family Education Network 
from 2010 to 2014 as a Flash/ActionScript game developer. Tania was responsible for the 
development of numerous scenes and mini games across many of the most popular 
islands of Poptropica, an online virtual world played and loved by millions of kids. 

Tania proved to be a talented programmer and a hard-working, reliable, and dedicated 
employee. She demonstrated skill not only in programming, but also in game design and 
visual aesthetic, always adding a special touch to each task she was assigned. She 
successfully managed many development and game design tasks under tight deadlines, 
each with its own unique set of engineering and design challenges. 

Tania has been a great asset to our team and has my strong recommendation. If you have 
any further questions, feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Jordan Leary 
Lead Developer and Game Designer – Poptropica 
Family Education Network 
(435) 753-1294 
jordan.leary@pearson.com 
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